
                                                                                              

Regulation 16 Consultation 

on the Submitted Kempsey Neighbourhood Plan 

RESPONSE FORM 

Under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, Kempsey 
Parish Council has submitted its draft Neighbourhood Plan to Malvern Hills District Council. 
In accordance with Regulation 16, Malvern Hills District Council would like to invite 
comments from organisations and individuals on the Neighbourhood Plan.  

This consultation runs for six weeks from Friday 13th January to Friday 24th February 2017. 

If you wish to comment on the draft Kempsey Neighbourhood Plan please complete and 
return this form no later than 5:00 pm on Friday, 24th February 2017 to: 

Email: developmentplans@malvernhills.gov.uk, or by 

Post: Planning Policy, Malvern Hills District Council, Planning Services, The Council 
House, Avenue Road, Malvern, Worcestershire, WR14 3AF. 

All comments will be made publicly available and identifiable by name and organisation 
(where applicable). Please note that any other personal information provided will be 
processed by Malvern Hills District Council in line with the Data Protection Act 1998. 

 
Please fill in your details in the boxes below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Full Name:  

Organisation (if applicable): Kempsey Lawn Tennis Club 

Address (including postcode): 

The Playing Fields, Plovers Rise, Kempsey. WR5 3SA 

Telephone number:  

Email address:  

mailto:developmentplans@malvernhills.gov.uk


Please state which part of the draft Neighbourhood Plan (i.e. which section, objective or 
policy) your representation refers to (please use a separate form for each representation): 

 

 

Please use the space below to make comments on this part of the Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please use a separate form for each representation. 

Future Notification 

Please state whether you would like to be notified of the decision on the Neighbourhood 
Plan proposal: 

Yes   No 

 

 

Signature …EJBRADFORD……………………… Date …22nd February 2017…………… 

Thank you for completing this form. 

Policy K10B 

Kempsey Lawn Tennis Club welcomes Policy K10B which would provide much needed 
additional space for overall sport and recreation within the village. However, in line with 
Policy K10A, Kempsey Lawn Tennis Club is strongly in favour of retaining, safeguarding 
and improving its facilities at The Playing Fields site. 

Whilst Kempsey Lawn Tennis Club has no desire to move to a new site off Pixham Ferry 
Lane or for any duplication of tennis related facilities, we would welcome the provision of 
a suitable indoor facility that would be large enough to facilitate coaching sessions for 
the Club’s younger players during winter months, given the lack of such facilities within 
the village at the present time.  

With the provision of additional space at the proposed site off Pixham Ferry Lane, 
Kempsey Lawn Tennis Club would welcome the opportunity to expand its current 
facilities at The Playing Fields, including through the provision of an additional fourth 
floodlit court. 




